
Consent to Share Information 

Information collected on Franklin School's Application for Admission Form and other school forms is used 
and disclosed by Franklin School in accordance with the Personal Information Protection Act (PIPA) for 
parents and students of Franklin School. The School requests your permission to use certain images, work 
samples, videos, etc. for promotional purposes.  
Please check one of the boxes:  

I CONSENT to having photographs, videos and work samples of my son / daughter used by Franklin 
School in the yearbook, newsletters, website and other promotional materials.  

I DO NOT CONSENT to having photographs, videos and work samples of my son/daughter used by 

Franklin School in the yearbook, newsletters, website, and other promotional materials. 

+1 (604) 876-8812
info@franklinschool.ca     

530 Hornby Street - 2nd Floor, 
Vancouver, B.C., Canada V6C 2E7 


